
 

We are excited to start Semester Two
and more importantly to see you!
Whether you are just joining us or have
been at the CLC for a while, know that
our school is always better when you
are here!
 
If you see a new face on campus this
month, please introduce yourself and
help welcome Ms. Kelly Beaton to our
school admin team!  Ms. Beaton will be
serving as assistant principal for the
remainder of the 2021-2022 school year.
We would also like to congratulate Ms.
Cain whose son, Fredrich, was born on
January 10, 2022.  
February is a short month for both
students and teachers alike, so we
encourage all our CLC members to pay
close attention to their course calendars
and PowerSchool accounts to ensure
they have a solid understanding of this
month’s academic expectations.
 
Have a great February everyone! 

Mr. Rankin, Ms. Dawes-Harker 
& Ms. Beaton



CLC Chronicles
Airdrie Edition 
February 2022

February 2nd -Groundhog Day
February 14th - Valentine's Day
February 17th - Random Acts of
Kindness/Pink Shirt Day
February 17th & 24th - Games
Club (South Campus 12 -
12:45pm) 
February 8th & 15th - Craft Club
(North Campus 12-12:45pm) 
February 7th, 14th & 28th - GSA
Club (South Campus 12-12:45) 








Upcoming Events 

 

   

Greg Rankin - Principal
Gwen Dawes - Harker - Assistant Principal

            Kelly Beaton - Acting Assistant Principal            





Giving Back 

During the month of December, CLC had the opportunity to partner with
The Bethany Care Centre. Students and staff participated in a holiday
greeting card project which involved creating cards for seniors who
don't often have visitors. Once completed, the cards were delivered to
Bethany by three special CLC elves. What an incredible act of service it
is to be able to give back to our community! 



  







Last Month 






Last Month Continued...

Holiday Lunch


















On December  14th, 15th & 16th, students who were enrolled in Foods  
first semester planned out and prepared a holiday lunch. This included 
designing a menu and planning and shopping for holiday decor. It was
 a productive, educational and fun way to wrap up before the holidays.
 








Last Month Continued...
Sewing Fun

 
Throughout the month of December, some talented CLC students 
participated in Sewing Fundamentals and Creating Accessories classes 
taught by Ms. Good. The participants were excited to learn new skills and
were proud to show off the patchwork cushion covers they made. Stay tuned
for more opportunities to sew with Ms. Good in the near future! 









     
 Resources and Events For  Teens & Families 










The past two years have been extremely challenging for many. 
The impact the pandemic has had on our lives varies from 
family to family however, everyone has adapted to some 
degree as we've been learning to navigate a new kind of 
"normal". If you are struggling, please reach out for help. 
Alberta Health Services has a comprehensive list of resources 
compiled to meet your needs. Whether it's in the form of 
financial aid or emotional support, get connected with the right
agencies by clicking on the link below. 
  

              https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page16759.aspx                       

https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page16759.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page16759.aspx
https://www.albertahealthservices.ca/amh/Page16759.aspx


February 1st - Semester 2 begins  
February 21st - Family Day - No Classes
February 22nd - Vacation Day - No Classes
February 23rd - Vacation Day - No Classes
February 24th - Teacher's Convention - No
Classes
February 25th - Teacher's Convention - No
Classes or Exams on Campus
February 28th - CLC IS OPEN! Welcome
Back!

Important Dates To Remember

Have a fantastic week off! Kick back and enjoy
some well deserved time away. We can't wait to
see you back on campus on February 28th! 




  

                           


